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Dear Mr Stewart & M r  Griffin 

I am writing to you in regards to the above notice which was issued to Meath County Council in October 2014 
(please see attached). As you can see you were requested to furnish the Agency any observations your authority has 
in relation to the licence application, including EIS within 4 week of the date of that notice which expired on 7'h 
November 2014, you are therefore asked to give this your upmost attention please. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards 
Dorota 

Dorota Richards 

Programme Officer 

Environmental Licensing Prograiiinie 

OFFice of Climate, Licensing, Research and Resource Use 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Tel: 0539160600; drhkrdL@t?pa_je 
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